
 

  

Mad Ants and Pacers 
brought Christmas Cheer 
to Military Families 
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Christmas had extra sparkle for local military 
families this year. Through the generosity of 
the Indiana Pacers and Fort Wayne’s own NBA 
Development League, The Mad Ants, 
truckloads of toys were distributed to several 
hundred families of local members of the U.S. 
Armed Forces. With the help of Fort Wayne Base 
Community Council volunteers, the gifts were distributed to the 
deserving recipients. 
 
Huge Holiday hugs and many thanks to Santa’s helpers from the 1st 293rd Infantry Battalion, the 
122nd Fighter Wing, Indiana Veterans Affairs, Indiana National Guard Family Programs, Best Deal Auto Sales, 
the American Legion, and team RWB Fort Wayne! 

February 12 
 

We are excited to announce that Registration Is Open for our 
first quarterly 2016 FWBCC Member & Guest Luncheon!  
Click Here 
To view more details about the event and to register online  
 
GUEST SPEAKER:  

Major General Courtney P. Carr 
Adjutant General of Indiana 
 
DATE: Friday, February 12 
 
TIME: 11:30 am -1:00 pm 
 
PLACE: Ceruti’s Summit Park 
6601 Innovation Blvd. 
Fort Wayne, Indiana 46818 
 

February 12 

“Bringing Community and Military Service Together” 

https://fortwaynebasecommunitycouncil.wildapricot.org/event-2142698
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2nd Annual Race for the Warrior 5K 

Runners at the Race for the Warrior event embark on a 5K or 10K run at the 
Fort Wayne International Airport  

Our Inaugural ‘Race for the Warrior’ 5/10K Run & Walk, a 

fundraiser to benefit our Military Support Fund (MSF), was 

held at the Fort Wayne International Airport on Memorial Day 

Weekend.  

Participation and financial results exceeded our wildest goals, and we were proud to host a touching patriotic 

ceremony to honor those who made the ultimate sacrifice while defending our freedom and our great 

country.  

Friendly competition, FUN, and fancy footwork by area team mascots were other highlights of the day! 

How did we raise more than $25,000 with a first-time event? With a stellar volunteer planning committee, 

356 great patriots and athletes who 

registered to run or walk, 75 

cheerful and talented civilian and 

military volunteers pitching in for 

everything from event-planning to 

parking, and dozens of generous 

sponsors. 

Race for the Warrior will return to Fort Wayne on May 21, 2016, 

giving our members and supporters another chance to raise money to 

assist local military members and their families with emergency needs. 

 

Sign up to participate in fitness activities alongside uniformed service 

members, military families, and Veterans! 

 

One local Soldier explained the impact of the FWBCC Military 

Support Fund: “I’ve served in a couple communities and this is the best 

when it comes to supporting troops. A Soldier on a mission doesn’t 

want to have to worry about taking care of his family or keeping the 

electricity on, and organizations like the Fort Wayne Base Community 

Council help give us peace of mind.” 
 

Sponsor and Volunteer Appreciation Celebration 
Race sponsors and volunteers – stay tuned for your invitation to a spectacular 

“thank you” event and 2016 Race for the Warrior kick-off!  

 

www.RaceForTheWarrior.org 
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 Keynote Speaker Report 

Walter O’Brien 
The Real Genius behind 

SCORPION 
FWBCC Luncheon Co-hosted by 

 Protecting America from Cyber Attack! 
History repeated itself as unforgettable featured speakers and talented Military leaders presented at FWBCC quarterly 
luncheons in 2015, to educate, inspire and entertain members and guests.  Our October 2015 Guest Speaker Walter O’Brien 
made his own history when he hacked into NASA at age 13. Today Walter serves as President/CEO of Scorpion Computer 
Services, and Executive Producer of the CBS prime-time hit show “SCORPION”.  Walter captivated our audience at IPFW on 
October 15 as he  shared his personal story and examples of cutting-edge technology saving the world!  We were proud to 
jointly host the October  event with one of our greatest partners, the Northeast Indiana Defense Industry Association (NIDIA). 
 
Our volunteer board members, committees and community partners strive to create events and programs that deliver value 
to our members and guests. Luncheons provide the opportunity to network, to support local military members, and to hear 
brilliant and brave guest speakers. We have grown tremendously since inception in 2011, and 2016 programs are shaping up 
to have a greater impact on the quality of life in our community. We welcome your suggestions and help with our mission! 

Contact Us: 
 
       Website: 
      www.FortWayneBCC.org 
 
      Membership and Events Website: 
      FortWayneBaseCommunityCouncil.WildApricot.org 
 
       Email: 
       FortWayneBaseCC@gmail.com 
 
       Phone: 
       260-760-9936 
 
       Address: 
       P.O. Box 25506 
       Fort Wayne, IN 46825 
 
       Find us on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram! 

Did you know? 
¶ Your FWBCC annual dues helped fund “civilian” 

professional development for nearly 500 National 
Guardsmen, Reservists and Veterans in our community. 

¶ The majority of the uniformed service-members 
attending FWBCC Member & Guest luncheons are 
combat Veterans.  

¶ Our Military Support Fund has awarded more than 140 
grants to local military families since 2012, providing 
relief to selfless service-members and their dependents 
in times of extreme hardship. 

¶ The U.S. Air Force Thunderbirds are coming to the Fort 
Wayne 2016 Air Show! Mark your calendars for the 
weekend of September 10 and 11. 

¶ FWBCC Membership, events and donations can be 
managed online and with your smartphone via our New 
Member Portal 
www.FortWayneBaseCommunityCouncil.wildapricot.org 
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